


MEMO FOR THE RECORD  
 
SUBJECT: 24 Oct 68 UFO Sighting from Minot AFB, N.D. 
 
At 11:15, 28 Oct 68, Sgt Jones received a call from Col Weyant, HQ SAC, Offut AFB, 
Nebr. 
 
He wanted to know how we received the UFO report from Minot AFB. Sgt Jones 
informed xx him it was received by phone. 
 
Wanted to know what interest we take in a report like this and what we do when we 
receive the report. Sgt Jones told him it should have been given to the UFO Investigator 
at Minot, but since it was phoned into Wright-Patterson, Lt Marano would get in touch 
with the UFO Investigator at Minot. Col Weyant then said, “the investigator would 
handle it in accordance with AFR 80-17”, Sgt Jones told him that was right. 
Col Weyant then said, “ then you can’t do anything until you receive their report”, Sgt 
Jones said thats right. 
 
Col Weyant also wanted to know if there was any other reports for that period of time 
from that area. Sgt Jones told him to the best of his knowledge, he didn’t think there was. 
Col Weyant said, who ever is handling the report to give him a call at 5556/4236, Sgt 
Jones informed that would be Lt Marano. 
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